
From: Cbasualdo@aol.com 
To: <kortun@netone.com.tr> 
Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2001 8:28 PM 
Subject: Re: <no subject> 
 
Yes, I am actually here in Kassel and he is thinking more in terms of June, but 
I will definitely be there later (June´s not good for me), from the 12 to the 17 
of November (will that be enough time to vist the Biennial and do some studio 
visits?) 
Muchos besos 
carlos 
 


